
From: Robert Adler [bob@coastalsatellite.com] 
Sent: Thursday, March 17, 2005 4:47 PM 
To: Towanda Bryant 
Subject: Power Density 
 
Towanda, 
Please change the power density on row 2 from 37.08 
 
To: 35.63 dbw/4Khz 
 
Regards, 
 
Bob Adler 
Coastal Satellite, Inc. 
www.coastalsatellite.com 
818.879.2377 
 
 


